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The Association of Luxembourg Fund Industry (ALF1) will be travelling to Frankfurt to hold its
annual roadshow with German-speaking fund industry experts. Discussions will address topics like
regulation around cross-border distribution, the importance of ESG factors in the financial industry
or the digital transformation in practice.

Partner Milan Hauber in the Investment Funds team in Luxembourg, will be attending this event on
21 June.

Contact us if you would like to talk to Milan at the event.



